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Dear Community Member,

The Benicia Middle School Viking Band is an award-winning program that has
positively impacted thousands of students through music education, performance,
and competition. This group has established a reputation for high quality
musicianship with an emphasis on educational excellence. This program gives
students a support system that can help them learn the skills needed to overcome
challenges and become leaders as they grow into young adults.

This year, we are fundraising to provide instruments, uniforms, and equipment
needed to continue a thriving band program, including marching band, color
guard, drumline, and concert band. We appreciate any donation to the band
program. Nothing is too small. We also have prepared sponsorship packages that
will serve to promote your business or organization:

● $500 Sponsorship - Your business or organization will be recognized and
printed in every BMS Viking Band concert program for the 2023-24 school
year.

● $1,000 Sponsorship - In addition to program recognition, your business or
organization will be featured on the BMS Viking Band Trailer in the form of a
magnet image and we will recognize your business through a direct ‘thank
you’ email to all band families in the fall, winter, and spring.

● $2,500 Sponsorship - Above items and your business or organization will be
included in a public announcement at all Benicia concerts and recognized
through the BMS Viking Band’s social media channels.

● $5,000 Sponsorship - Above items and your business or organization will
receive VIP seating and free dinner for 6 at our Concert Dinner events
(November 2023 and March 2024) and be included on signage at the Jazz
Festival in May 2024.

● $7,500 Sponsorship - Above items and you will receive a private concert for
your employees/organization/group at your office or mutually agreeable
location and 2 full-page advertisements in the Benicia Herald to thank and
showcase our sponsors.

● $10,000 Sponsorship or More - In addition to items noted above, you will
receive a catered lunch or dinner for 12 people from a local restaurant to
accompany the private concert, and prominent signage at the Jazz Festival in
May 2024.

Thank you for considering donating to the Benicia Middle School Viking Band.
Should you wish to donate, please speak with a board member or email
board@beniciabands.org and we will follow up with you. We are excited to
partner with you and include your organization as a sponsor.

Sincerely,

Paul Hanna Jennifer Smith
BMS Band Director Viking Band Booster President

mailto:board@beniciabands.org

